August 20th, 2012

Patty Pearson
Regime Manager 
The Island Club of Hilton Head 
85 Folly Field Road 
Hilton Head, South Carolina, 29928

Dear, Mrs. Pearson 

I want to thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve as an activities coordinator at The Island Club. I have gained valuable insight into the marketing industry over the past three months. 

Because of this opportunity, I had a change to observe numerous aspects of the Recreation and Resort industry. You and your staff were extremely welcoming and helpful, and offered me terrific career advice. 

This internship has increased my interest in pursuing a career in recreation. I would love to stay in touch, and perhaps speak to you regarding steps I should take in the future to pursue a career in this industry. Once again, I thank you for a terrific three months. 

Sincerely, 




Ashley Madison 
